
 

 

 
17th September 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

It’s party time! 

I think we can all acknowledge that our wonderful, precious children have missed out over the past few 

months on a variety of things, and that this hasn’t quite yet come to an end. One thing we feel that they 

MUST NOT miss out on is a celebration of them and how special they are, so we too, like the other 

Bronte schools, are going to be doing this through a monthly birthday party! 

The last Friday of every month will be our official (as we know that each class already celebrates a 

birthday in their own way) ‘Celebration Friday’ and will be our chance to celebrate those children who 

have had a birthday that month.  

Each class in our school is unique and the celebration will reflect how the children in that class would 

like their birthday to be celebrated.  It may not always take the form of a traditional party, based on what 

the children choose, but one thing we can promise however is that all celebrations will involve fun, cake 

and treats!  

If you would like to send some treats in for your child to share at their party, you are welcome to do so. 

Please send them in by the Monday before and ensure they are sealed items to help with our Covid 

restrictions.  

This will run all through the academic year so no one will miss out, including our August children! 

Our first party will be for the September birthdays on Friday 25th September.  

We are really excited about being able to celebrate with the children and provide them with an 

opportunity to ‘not miss out’ on another aspect of 2020. 

If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

 

Best wishes 

 

The Team at Oakworth 


